
Comment for planning application 20/01747/F
Application Number 20/01747/F

Location Land South Side Of Widnell Lane Piddington

Proposal Change of Use of land to a 6no pitch Gypsy and Traveller site to include 6no mobiles, 6no
tourers and associated operational development including hardstanding and fencing

Case Officer Matthew Chadwick  
 

Organisation
Name Peter and Pamela Bridgman

Address Rookery Farmhouse,68 Lower End,Piddington,Bicester,OX25 1QD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Sirs/Madam Planning application 20/01747/F We object to this planning application on
the following grounds: * The nature of the application is entirely incompatible with the
location which is outside the boundaries of the village in a rural location. *The site has no
amenities or facilities and is situated some distance from public transport and therefore
cannot be considered to be in a sustainable location. *Cherwell District Council have recently
allocated several sites within the district for gypsy/traveller site development. Therefore we
believe that there is no longer any need for additional provision of such development within
this area. *Several planning applications have been submitted on the adjacent site including
one that was taken to appeal. Although the appeal was granted further development would
be over intensification and flies in the face of significant local/public opinion and therefore
cannot be considered democratic. In summary we consider this planning application has no
merit, is not sustainable and there is no need for further development of this type in this
location. We would therefore urge the planning committee to reject this planning application.
Yours sincerely Peter and Pamela Bridgman
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